

Celebrating 30 years, 20,000 wishes granted, and countless smiles.

Joy is a wonder drug

July 21, 2015

Ms. Nicole LeBlanc
Society of Fire Protection Engineers
c/o Intact Insurance
700 University Ave.
Toronto, ON M6H 1E4

Dear Ms. LeBlanc,

Thank you for the very kind donation of \$6,000 raised through the 18th Annual Society of Fire Protection Engineers Golf Tournament to The Children's Wish Foundation of Canada.

With your generosity, we are able to continue our tremendous history of granting wishes to children coping with a life threatening illness. You have helped us grant more than 22,000 wishes since 1984.

We are extremely grateful that with your donation we can grant wishes like Riley's. Riley is a sweet little five year old boy who has been battling cancer for most of his young life. Riley's wish is to go to Disney and meet his Superheroes. Your gift is going to help our little hero meet his heroes.

Thank you! You have made a real difference in the lives of the children and the families we serve.

With every best wish,

E. Sandra J. Hancox

Acting Director, Ontario Region